
The University of Aberdeen, during week commencing 
the 23rd of November, will be running a series of events 
and activities that we have collectively called Articulation 
Week.

The activities that will be held during Articulation week 
will be focused on the opportunities to articulate or move 
on from an HNC/HND at a Further Education College into 
degree studies at the University.

As part of this week will be running an online information 
and Q&A session for school pupils (in the senior phase, 
S4-S6), their parents or guardians, so that they can find out 
more about opportunities to articulate into and study with 
the University.

During week commencing the 23rd of November the 
University will be running a series of events and activities 
that we have collectively called Articulation Week.

This online presentation and Q&A session will take place 
between 6.30pm and 7.30pm on Wednesday the 25th of 
November. 

To sign up for this session your pupils (and/or their 
parents/guardians) will have to complete an online form 
at the following weblink: https://app.geckoform.com/
public/#/modern/21FO00fiqj87hk006d9obxh2bg

Pupils and/or parents/guardians who sign up for the 
session will be sent joining instructions closer to the event.

If you would like to find out more general information 
about studying at the University of Aberdeen please visit 
our website at: https://www.abdn.ac.uk/study/

If you have any questions please contact the Access 
and Articulation team at the following email address: 
accessaberdeen@abdn.ac.uk  
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